
 

Staff and pupil update 18th March 2020 

 

Dominican College is currently following PHA’s advice on COVID-19 for places of 

education. Staff will share the latest PHA advice with pupils during registration and 

the school website www.dcpni.net Facebook and Twitter accounts and school text 

service will be used to convey updates.  

On Thursday 19th March year 12 and year 14 pupils only to attend school. 

On Friday 20th March year 11 and year 13 pupils only to attend school. 

All registration will take place in form rooms. During registration pupils will be asked 

to update their passwords and accept the invite to Google Classrooms. 

Staff will encourage pupils to be well equipped to work from home-this will include 

taking necessary books and resources home. Pupils will be encouraged to continue 

working towards their examinations and completing their coursework.  

In the event of a sudden school closure staff will continue to communicate with pupils 

through email and Google Classroom.  

We encourage pupils and staff to continue to follow PHA advice regarding hand 

washing.  

http://www.dcpni.net/

